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JoCasta Zamarripa
STATE REPRESENTATIVE

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Date: March 21, 2019
Contact: (608) 267-7669

Rep. Zamarripa Statement on the Lame Duck Court Ruling

Milwaukee—Rep. JoCasta Zamarripa (D-Milwaukee) released the following statement on today’s
Lame Duck court ruling:

“Today’s ruling is a victory for democracy. The circuit court recognized the importance of
maintaining checks and balances and not ceding state government to power-hungry individuals.

“Republicans were given a very clear message when they lost every statewide election last year—the
people want a change. Instead of respecting the people’s choice, they rushed through legislation in
order to strip power from the governor and the attorney general.

“We want a government for the people above all else. We need to put this shameless power grab
behind us and move forward together. This is what democracy looks like.”
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